Date: July 21, 2017

BBAU Entrance Test 2017 (Re-scheduled/Re-examination)
(Notice for Entrance Test-2017)

BBAU Entrance Test-2017 for the admission to all U.G., P.G., & M.Phil/Ph.D. courses
(including the course for which Entrance Test was conducted during 26.05.2017 to
02.06.2017) has been re-scheduled w.e.f. 10.08.2017, as per programme uploaded on
the University website. Please make a note that Only OFFLINE Entrance Test will
be conducted at the BBAU Campus. There will be NO ONLINE TEST during
rescheduled date for any U.G., P.G.,, & M.Phil/Ph.D. courses. Therefore, all the
candidates who have applied for ONLINE Entrance Test-2017 will have to appear in
OFFLINE Entrance Test-2017 as per the re-scheduled programme, which will be
conducted at BBAU Campus Only. No other Test Center will be created. Students are
advised to download their fresh/new Admit Card accessing University URL:
www.bbau.ac.in using their login credentials from July 27, 2017.
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